
Consultation Information on 2020-21 Admissions Arrangements 

St Margaret Clitherow Primary is consulting on changes to our admissions arrangements which 
will take effect for the academic year 2020-21. The consultation will run from Monday 3rd 
December until Monday 14th January. Details of the changes and how you can submit comments 
can be found at http://www.ololcatholicmat.co.uk/admissions-arrangements-2020-21-
consultation/ 
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